
Dear Valued Partner,

In compliance with USA DHS/CBP requirements, APIS must be correctly updated

in the PNR at the time of ticketing. The APIS for all passengers in the PNR must

be as per the passengers’ documents that will be used to enter the USA.

Additionally, as part of the requirement, passengers’ email address and contact

information in both USA and Iran must be to be updated in the PNR.

If a case of non compliance with the above procedure is found during pre-flight

checks, the passenger will be denied boarding. The travel agency issuing the ticket

will be responsible for any inconvenience to the passengers.

We look forward to your support to make your passengers’ journey a pleasant

experience.

Thank you

Qatar Airways

APIS for Passengers traveling to the USA

For more information please contact your local Qatar Airways sales representative, refer to Amadeus/Galileo or visit us at

qatarairways.com/ir aparat.com/qatarairways
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